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President Dennis Reedy called the
meeting to order at 6:45 AM.

Al Ferrell gave the invocation.

Birthdays: Ben Schreiner 24th).

We recited the Pledge of Alliegence.

January 24, 2017:  Jim Hanni, AAA of
Kansas.  “Driving Defensively”  432
Traffic deaths in 2016 up from 355 in
2015.  Which is a 22% increase caused
from distraction while driving.  There
are three types of distractions:  Visual,
Manual and Cognitive.  Distractions
represent at least 10%.   Listening to the
radio; talking on cell phones; and hands
free cells voice activated.

January 31, 2017:  Amy Bauer,
Stormont Vail Hospital Healthwise.

February 4, 2016:  Zone meeting in
Paola.  Mark your calendars and plan to
go to learn more about Optimist and a
meet and greet other Optimist members
in other clubs in our zone.

February 7, 2017:  Phiicia McKee, Keep
America Beautiful.

February 18, 2017:  Pancake Feed at
Logan Elementary School  8am – 1pm.
Note we’ve changed starting time to
8am. Mark your calendars!
Plan on helping pick up on
Friday and setting up on
Saturday morning.  We
need workers.

April 22, 2017:  2nd Annual Trap Shoot
10:00 am – 2:00 pm at Shawnee County
Hunter Education Facility & Shooting
Range, east side of Shawnee State
Fishing Lake.  $25 for 50 clays – Men’s
& Women’s Divisions.  $15 for up to 50
clays – Novice Division.  Raffle:  12
gauge shotgun.  $10/ticket – only 250
tickets printed!  Plan on selling at least 1
book!

Drawings this week:

Tickets:  Gary Slimmer
Progressive:  Mike Lesser

PRESIDENT’S QUOTE:

Never regret a day in your life:  good
days give happiness, bad days give
experience, worst days give lessons, and
best days give memories.

Closed with the OPTIMIST CREED.

Celebrating over 50 years of service to Youth & North Topeka!
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